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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Carnuel Water System Improvements 
 

Project Number 2316-ADW  
 
Date:  Tuesday, August 11, 2009 
 
Time: 5:30 – 8:00 pm 
 
Place: Cañon de Carnué Land Grant Hall, 340 Highway 66 East (see map below) 
 
Agenda: 5:30-6:30 pm – pre-hearing open house and project review 

6:30-7:15 pm – public hearing presentation  
7:15-8:00 pm – question-and-answer session. 

 
Purpose: The proposed Carnuel Water System Improvements project involves the construction 
of infrastructure needed to deliver a safe, reliable drinking water supply as well as provide water 
for fire protection to the Carnuel area.  Water would be supplied through a connection to the 
existing public water system owned and operated by the Albuquerque Bernalillo County Water 
Utility Authority (ABCWUA).  The ABCWUA and the Carnuel Mutual Domestic Water and 
Wastewater Consumers Association have secured a combination of grant and loan funding for 
the proposed project from State of New Mexico legislative appropriations, the U.S. 
Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), the New Mexico Water Trust Board, the U.S. 
Department of Agriculture, and the American Recovery and Reinvestment Act of 2009.  The 
purpose of the public hearing is to provide a summary of the project and provide an opportunity 
for the public to provide both oral and written comments regarding the project.   
 
Document Availability:  A printed copy of the environmental information document for this 
project is available at the East Mountain Library in Tijeras, NM.  An electronic copy of the 
environmental information document is available on the ABCWUA website at 
www.abcwua.org/carnuel. For more information, contact Eric Johnson, Marron and Associates, 
898-8848, eric@marroninc.com. 
 
Comments:  Written comments will be accepted at the meeting, or they may be mailed or faxed 
to Eric Johnson, Marron and Associates, 7511 Fourth Street NW, Albuquerque, NM 87107, fax 
505-897-7847.  Comments will be accepted through August 25, 2009. 
 
NOTICE TO PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES: If you need special assistance to participate in 
this public meeting, please contact Eric Johnson at least three days prior to the meeting so 
arrangements can be made. 
 












































































































